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27 September 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On behalf of the Music Department I would like to invite you to a Peripatetic Music Evening on Wednesday 

2 October from 6pm to 7pm. 

 

The evening is to inform you which private music lessons are offered at Smithdon High School and give 

you the opportunity to talk with the peripatetic teachers.  There will also be performances from some of 

our students who already take private music lessons. 

 

I look forward to seeing you and your child on the evening.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss A Miller 

Head of Music 
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